
Nest News & Notes
Junaluska PTA Newsletter – October/November 2024

Fundraising
Charleston Wrap Fundraiser
Our annual Charleston Wrap Fundraiser will start November 4th and run through 
November 15th! (But don’t worry—you can still place orders until December 4th.) It’s 
a great way to get some holiday shopping done while supporting our school! Keep an 
eye out for the upcoming flyer and Remind message!

Chick-fil-A Spirit Night
We are so excited for our upcoming Spirit Night at Chick-fil-A on November 12th!    
From 5:00–8:00 p.m., JES will receive a percentage of the evening sales when our 
school is mentioned. Also, from 6:30 a.m.–10:00 p.m., we’ll receive a percentage of 
online sales when the JES special code is used. Keep an eye out for the upcoming    
flyer and Remind message!

Apparel Sale
JES apparel is on its way! Collaborating again with Mountain Awards, we’re set to offer 
Junaluska Elementary apparel. For every shirt or hoodie you buy, JES gets five dollars! 
Keep an eye out for the upcoming flyer and Remind message!

If you, your friends, or family prefer to skip purchasing items, the 
PTA gladly accepts monetary donations year-round. Simply scan 
the QR code to contribute. All funds go directly towards classroom 
supplies, teacher appreciation lunches and gifts, and school events.   

October
•	 10/31: Storybook 

Character Day

November
•	 TBD: Apparel Sale

•	 11/4–11/18: Charleston 
Wrap Fundraiser

•	 11/11: Jack the Dipper   
Spirit Day

•	 11/12: Chick-fil-A           
Spirit Night

•	 11/19: Sunshine Cart 

•	 11/27–11/29     
Thanksgiving Break

December
•	 12/6: Movie Night:             

The Polar Express

•	 12/17: Duty-free Lunch

•	 12/21: Jack the Dipper   
Spirit Day

Upcoming Events
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In times like these, we see the true strength of                  
our community. 
Adversity brings us closer, and our community has shown remarkable courage and 
compassion. Let’s continue to lean on each other, offering support, a helping hand,       
and a kind word.

This Fall we’re bringing the JES community together in support of our wonderful 
school—from fun-filled fundraising events and heartfelt teacher appreciation 
gestures to a cozy movie night. 

Movie Night: December 6
All aboard for the holiday season!
Join us for a cozy evening screening of The Polar Express on December 6 in the JES 
gym! Wear your fuzziest pajamas and get ready to enjoy a fun-filled night with our JES 
community. (Rumor has it Conductor Masciarelli might make a special appearance!)

Thanks to our generous sponsor, Steeplechase Toffee, we’ll have pizza for everyone! 
Additional concessions will be available for purchase.

Keep an eye out for the flyer and Remind messages coming soon! This is a free event, 
but we do ask that you RSVP. We’ll also need some extra hands, so please consider 
volunteering if you can.

Look out for the sign-up link via Remind to dontate to the November Sunshine Cart.


